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	IRELAND: NEW HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE PUBLIC SERVICE LAUNCHED

"Tell us if mistakes have been made and don’t be afraid to complain” was the key message from the launch of Healthcomplaints, a public service initiative by 17 regulatory bodies and service providers to help members of the public understand where and how to complain about health and social care services.

[»] more information


	
	I.O.I. AFRICAN REGION: NEW DIRECTOR ON THE I.O.I. BOARD

A long-standing and valuable member from the African Region left the I.O.I. Board of Directors when Ms Amina Ouédraogo (Burkina Faso) retired from her office as Médiateur du Faso in June 2011. Following a regional I.O.I. meeting Ms Traore, the new Ombudsman in Burkin Faso will fill the vacant position of an African Director on the Board.

[»] more information


	
	AOMA: EXCO MEETING IN ADDIS ABABA, 15 – 16 SEPTEMBER

The Executive Committee of African Ombudsman & Mediators Association (AOMA) gathered in Addis Ababa from 15 to 16 September 2011 for an Executive Committee Meeting and the African Ombudsman Research Centre (AORC) Board meeting. The meeting was hosted by the Ethiopian Institution of the Ombudsman (EIO) .

[»] more information


